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26th March 2021 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
  
Please find attached an overview of when many of the in-class assessments will be taking place over 
the next half term.  You will also find a summary of the key information that students will be 
encouraged to revise and prepare for. 
 
We are still digesting the details of how to effectively support Year 11-13 for their assessments, we 
have received a number of updates from the Joint Council for Qualifications (JCQ – body who 
oversee exams) just this afternoon.  However, we are confident that we have a plan that will give 
students every opportunity to improve their grades prior to any final grades being submitted with 
the exam boards. 
 
We will, of course, share more details with you after Easter, but in the meantime I hope you find 
this information useful. 
 
I have also included a PDF of the assembly that I delivered to Year 11 this afternoon. 
 
Yours faithfully  
 
 
 
Simon Warburton  
Principal  
 
Encs 
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